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NJC COMMUNIQUE NO. 04(21) 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

19th July 2021 
 

 
 

REVIEW OF THE NAECI FOR 2022 AND BEYOND 
 
The parties met again today via Zoom to continue to review the NAECI for 2022 and 
beyond.   
 
During the course of extensive discussions, constructive progress was made by both 
sides. In conclusion, it was jointly agreed that the Employers would confirm their 
proposals in writing to the Trades Unions. This correspondence will be reported to the 
NECC Shop Stewards’ Forum on the 4th August 2021. 


